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Electronic Permit Applications Now Available 
for Landfill Owners and Operators 

 

MONTGOMERY – In September, the Alabama Department of Environmental Management announced 

the availability of an electronic notice of intent (e-NOI) process for business owners seeking coverage 

under the NPDES Construction Permit and that an e-NOI process was being developed for multiple 

NPDES Industrial General Permits.  The first e-NOI for an NPDES Industrial General Permit is now 

available for the owners/operators of landfills.  ADEM strongly encourages landfill owners/operators to 

participate in this new process that allows certain permit applications to be submitted electronically. 

Participation in the e-NOI process enables landfill owners/operators to receive electronic 

confirmation when their permit application has been received, when their fee payment has been 

processed, and when their coverage under the NPDES Landfill General Permit has been granted.  These 

features save time, as well as money, for landfill owners/operators and can result in more efficient 

operations.  The e-NOI process also enhances efficiencies within ADEM and allows its staff to operate 

more efficiently during its processing of permit applications. 

The e-NOI process is currently only available for owners/operators seeking coverage under the 

NPDES Landfill General Permit and the previously announced NPDES Construction General Permit.  

However, the Department is working to develop e-NOI systems for other NPDES Industrial General 

Permits.  Additional information on the e-NOI system is available at www.adem.alabama.gov/eNOI. 
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